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May 30, 2015 

 

His Excellency Mr. Thierry Dana 

Ambassador to Japan 

Embassy of France  

Tokyo, Japan 

 
Dear Excellency,  

 

Please accept my heartfelt appreciation for your kindness in having allowed me to attend the dinner party at the French Ambassador’s residence and to comment to you, as I did at Osaka 

University, on May 30, 2015.  
               

Mr. Thierry Dana: French Ambassador to Japan (May 30, 2015)  

 Dr. Shida comments to Mr. Dana  

“Allow me to tell you about good news and bad news to me today. Good news is that I have the privilege of meeting you at the French ambassador’s residence in Tokyo. Bad news is that the University of Tokyo forced Dr. Shida, the 

Doctor and Chairperson of Sports to leave the Japan Society for Medical Education on May 30, 2015 after five years of membership.  Mr. Ambassador from France with a tie welcomed us under the formal dress code tonight. Generally, 

Mr. and Mrs. Ambassador to Japan from the world are well acquainted with protocol and understand abstruse academic research. It was my great pleasure to feel ‘Ambassador’s Dignity’ who may influence one country at the front line 

of politics and economics, like top chefs or bartenders in the USA, United Kingdom, Russia, France and China with the exception of Mr. Gordon Ramsay 

and Dr. Kiyomi Mikuni in Japan. Needless to say, it is different from the ‘Doctor’s Dignity (Hakase no Hinkaku),’ the subject I proposed at the Japan 

Society of Medical Education today. We check the standard (not good) manner, ‘Dropping his or her head abruptly’ or ‘Shaking his or her head abruptly’ 

which is sometimes shown by the professors of the University of Tokyo at the university or academic society in Japan and also by a delegation of a 

country at the Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons (NPT) at the United Nations Headquarters in 

New York on May 22, 2015.  Mr. Ambassador, Mr. Yoichi Suzuki, Japanese Ambassador to France, joined the 3.7 million March in France against terror 

as an official delegate of Japan on January 11, 2015, ‘Still, still,’ Japanese scholars have maintained a negative attitude toward the freedom of speech and 

expression in the academic field in the 21st century. Japanese academic society should start having discussions on this serious problem, private 

money-powered universities with interview-based investigation for the doctors who have experienced in using a broker for entrance-examinations, 

instead of shutting the ‘One and Only Chairperson’ out from the society. Which doctor should I recommend now? A leadoff batter in Japan in 2015 

would be Dr. Nobutaro Ban: President of the Japan Society for Medical Education and Professor of Nagoya University (Japan) who had worked for 

Kawasaki Medical School (Japan) as an associate professor at which professors have used a broker and gathered much money from their medical 

students in secret. As he must know everything, he has an obligation to confess his own backdoor for his post and salary. The Dom Perignon company, 

Moët & Chandon, sent me an invitation of today’s dinner party. So we can consider our freedom of speech and expression.”   

      
Review Conference                 3.7 million March           Kawasaki Medical School        “Backdoor Doctor”                                Mr. Thierry Dana                                                                                         

of the Parties to the NPT                                                 Dr. Nobutaro Ban                                                           

Respectfully, 

 
Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D. 

The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history 

Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991)  


